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Summertime Liturgical Schedule 
Please note that during the summer, we will be celebrating one, joined Divine Liturgy in 

both languages at 9:00 am. Afterwards, as usual, the Sunday Coffee Fellowship will 

continue our Sunday encounter.  We return to the regular schedule on Sunday, 
September 10. 

 
Sunday, August 20 – Feast of Transfiguration 
On this day, we will be blessing fruit and you are encouraged to bring your own if possible. 

 
Sunday, August 27 – Feast of Dormition  
On this day, we will be blessing flowers and herbs.  You are encouraged to bring your 
own if possible. 

 
Sunday, September 3 – Blessing of Students  
The Divine Liturgy on this day will be dedicated to all students for the new academic year. 

 
Labour Day Weekend – Parking Volunteers Needed 

Every year during Burlington’s “Ribfest Festival”, our church community fundraises by 
renting parking facilities.  We urgently need your help (even if for an hour or two) PLEASE 
HELP on such days: 
Friday:  September 1 from 5:00 pm to 10:00 pm 
Saturday:  September 2 from 10:00 am to 10:00 pm 
Sunday:  September 3 from 12:00 noon to 10:00 pm 
Monday: September 4 from 10:00 am to 8:00 pm 
FOR MORE INFORMATION (regarding this fundraiser) OR TO REGISTER to help  
CALL Mr. Bob Moskal @ 905-465-5352 or 905-632-0364 

 
Tyrsa Fall Update 
Tyrsa Dance School will be resuming on September 12 and will have a new class for 3 
and 4 year olds starting September 19 at 6:00 pm.  Please contact Stephan Pichocki at 
(905) 331-8930 for more information. 
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